
From: Chuck Sampson [mailto:sampsoncj7@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, October 13, 2018 3:58 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: SRP support 

 

Please register this email as support for the SRP project.  Reliable energy is essential for the 
families, businesses, and health facilities in the Seacoast area.  We need to improve our energy 
supply utility infrastructure to keep energy prices as low as possible to compete with other 
areas of the country.  Eversource is doing a great job in working to this goal. 
 
Thanks for your time. 
 
Chuck Sampson 
300 Pioneer Rd 
Rye, NH 03870 
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